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Electronically Sent – Received Receipt Requested 

nick.caggiano@carmeusena.com  
Mr. Nick Caggiano 
Jacksonville Lime, LLC 
Post Office Box 37 
Saginaw, AL 35137 

Re: Status of Application 
Greenhouse Gas PSD Permit 
Jacksonville Lime Facility 

Dear Mr. Caggiano: 

By letter dated February 17, 2014 to EPA Region 4 Jacksonville Lime LLC withdrew 
Greenhouse Gases (GHGs) air permit application and requested that EPA transfer all permit 
application files to the Department of Environmental Protection (Department).  EPA transferred 
their files via web postings between February 26 and March 6.   

On March 18 you submitted an application to the Department for a Prevention of Significant 
Deterioration (PSD) permit for GHGs.  On April 8, we discussed the application with your staff 
and process experts to understand the basis for the requested GHG emission limits.  This letter is 
to advise you that we are treating your application as a “pre-application” until we receive EPA 
final approval of the State Implementation Plan (SIP) that contains the Department’s rule 
changes to accommodate GHG PSD review.  We will then log the application as received and 
advise you, accordingly. 

We became very familiar with the project based on our review and issuance of a PSD permit for 
pollutants other than GHGs.  We have also familiarized ourselves with the materials provided by 
EPA as well as the information provided in the application you submitted and calculations 
provided for our meeting today.  We will continue to work with you, your staff and consultants 
to ensure that we have all information to conclude the application is complete by the time our 
SIP is approved so that we can issue a preliminary decision at an early date. 

If you have any questions please contact me at 850-717-9076 or David Read at 850-717-9075. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
A.A. Linero, P.E. 
Office of Permitting and Compliance 
Division of Air Resource Management 
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